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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE SEPTEMBER 16, 2022    

 

 

Public Notice & Notice of Comment Period for Florissant’s proposed 
Substantial Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2019 Community 
Development Block Grant – Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) Annual Plan  

  
The Substantial Amendment will be available for a 5-day review starting Saturday, 
September 17, 2022 and will run thru Wednesday, September 21, 2022.                  
 
A 5-day COMMENT PERIOD will begin Thursday, September 22, 2022 and will end 
at 5 p.m. on Monday, September 26,2022. 

 

The plan is available for review on the City’s website or at the Florissant Government 

Building, 1055 rue St. Francois. The public is invited to submit written comments to 

comara@florissantmo.com, or send to: 

 
 CDBG Program 

Florissant Government Building 

1055 rue St. Francois 

Florissant, Missouri 63031 

 

For additional information, contact Carol O’Mara, Director Housing and Community 
Development at (314) 839-7680  
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